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Celebrating November 
 

Historic Bridge Awareness 

Month 

Family Stories Month 

 

National Novel Writing Month 

 

World Communication Week 

November 1–7 

Extra Mile Day 

November 1 

Traffic Directors Day 

November 4 

National Love Your  

Red Hair Day 

November 5 

Origami Day 

November 11 

National Take a Hike Day  

November 17 

Doctor Who Day 

November 23 

National Jukebox Day  

November 27 

Thanksgiving Day 

November 28 

 

 

November 2024 

 



 

 

  

 

 

 
 
  

November 2024 

 

Dear Families, 

Your Support is Critical This Holiday Season. 

This holiday season, we are reaching out 

with an urgent appeal for your help. The 

demands on our resources continue to 

grow, and your support of our Annual 

Holiday Appeal is critical to ensuring we 

can provide the programs, services, and 

care that our residents rely on daily. From 

enhancing social and physical activities to 

meeting basic needs, your generosity 

directly impacts the quality of life for some 

of the most vulnerable members of our 

community. 

We also want to remind you that due to 

the ongoing postal strike, the quickest and 

most secure way to contribute is online. 

Visit our website at 

www.bennettvillage.ca and click the 

“Donate” button and choose the ‘Annual 

Holiday Appeal 2024’ option to make a 

one-time donation or consider becoming a 

monthly donor. 

 

 

 

If you’d like to discuss making a significant 

gift toward our development project and 

becoming an essential part of building our 

new home, please contact Carol Rame, 

Associate Director of Development 

at crame@bennettvillage.ca. 

If you have already donated to our Annual 

Holiday Appeal, thank you! Your 

generosity ensures we can continue to 

deliver the compassionate care that 

makes a difference in the lives of our 

residents. 

Your support is not just appreciated—it is 

vital. Together, we can ensure that our 

residents receive the care and dignity they 

deserve. 

Wishing you and your loved ones a warm 

and wonderful holiday season. 

 

Thank you for standing with us. 

  

Sincerely, 

Brian Clark 

Chair of the Board of Bennett Village 

 

http://www.bennettvillage.ca/
mailto:crame@bennettvillage.ca


 

 
 

With the Holiday season among us, we 
would like to remind families that all new 
clothing must be labelled before being 
brought to residents’ rooms. Labelling 
forms are available with Andie at the 

front desk, I have also included a copy 
in this email for you to have available. If 
you have any questions please contact 

Sonia at sfedele@bennettvillage.ca 
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Reminder to all families, please 

complete your family satisfaction 

survey as soon as possible. Your 

opinion is important to us to 

ensure we provide the best care 

to your loved ones! Copies 

available at sign in table. 

 

mailto:sfedele@bennettvillage.ca


 

 
 

 

Mall Dates 
December 3rd 
December 10th 
December 17th 

Mall Trips cancelled on 
December 24th and 31st 

 

Outing to Angel’s Diner on 
December 11th 

 
 

Family and Friend Holiday Party 
on December 12th 6:30 – 8:30 

 
Resident outing to Swiss Chalet on 

December 23rd 

 
 

 
 

 

November 2024 

Hello Family Members!   

  

There will be a pause in the monthly 

meetings until the new year. 

The Annual Bennett Staff Holiday 

Appreciation Day is rapidly approaching, 

and your Family Council is again 

reaching out to family members asking 

for help and donations. Many hands 

make light work. The Family Council is 

planning to host a lunch as well as give 

gifts to all the Bennett staff. We need 

your help and support. Please see our 

emails, Facebook and flyers posted at 

the Bennett Centre to help. Let's make 

this a great event again like we have in 

the past! 

 

Neil & Rick 

Co-Chairs, Bennett Centre Family 

Council 

 

email: bennettcentrefamilycouncil@gmail

.com 

 

 

mailto:bennettcentrefamilycouncil@gmail.com
mailto:bennettcentrefamilycouncil@gmail.com

